Regarding countermeasures for the cancellation of Kagoshima Marathon 2020

The “Kagoshima Marathon 2020” scheduled for Sunday, March 1%t 2020 has been cancelled
in order to prioritise the health and safety of the runners, volunteers and supporting citizens

from the further spreading of the new Coronavirus.
How this will affect the runners who were scheduled to participate is listed as follows:

1. Handling of participation fees:

No refunds will be made, as stipulated in the application guidelines.

2. Handling of participation prizes:
Once prepared, all runners who were scheduled to participate in the marathon will be sent
the following participation prizes -
Original T-shirt, entry commemorative towel (only for full marathon participants),

number card, marathon program etc.

3. Setting of a priority framework for the next marathon:
All runners who were scheduled to participate in this year’s marathon will be given
application priority in the next event. However, a participation fee will still be required.
Details on how to enter the next marathon will be announced on the official website at a

later date.



